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Dear State Employee,

| wanted to take a moment to discuss how Covid-19 vaccinations will be made available for State of Kansas employees. As Governor Kelly
announced, healthcare workers will be first in line to receive vaccinations and distribution of those vaccines will begin as soon as
possible. Currently healthcare workers and long-term care residents are the first priority groups for the vaccine. It is anticipated that this
will take through the end of January to reach these groups. KDHE anticipates listing out additional groups dependent upon availability in
the near future. For more information about Governor Kelly’s Vaccine Distribution Framework, please read the press release here.

Much like the initial restrictions at the beginning of the pandemic, the rollout of vaccines to state employees will occur methodically in
phases, to ensure that those at the most risk are prioritized. KDHE is working on guidance to assist agencies in determining which
employees should be considered essential for the purposes of vaccination.

Once plans have been developed and the vaccine becomes available, the Department of Administration will work closely with KDHE and
Marathon Health Clinic to ensure distribution happens in an orderly way that is both convenient for state employees, and in accordance
with the guidance developed by KDHE.

| understand that there is a tremendous amount of interest in the vaccination schedule, but it is important to limit the spread of
disinformation or speculation. As more information becomes available, the Department of Administration and KDHE will proactively
communicate with you and with your agency leadership.

Thank you for your patience and ongoing dedication to the State of Kansas during the Covid-19 crisis. For additional on-going general
updates please tune in to KDHE’s Vaccine Update, provided by 5 p.m. every Wednesday. Please reach out to your HR Office if you have

additional questions.

Stay safe and Happy Holidays.


https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgovernor.kansas.gov%2Fgovernor-laura-kelly-announces-expected-covid-19-vaccine-distribution-framework-to-prioritize-health-care-workers-long-term-care-facilities%2F&data=04%7C01%7CKraig.Knowlton%40ks.gov%7C75f8f6da841f4d9682b008d8a2333a9a%7Cdcae8101c92d480cbc43c6761ccccc5a%7C0%7C0%7C637437688332817787%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=KED%2BbgKpmT0vRKz7wusjtLojcBOpwmRHxQ4hnzvERwo%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.coronavirus.kdheks.gov%2F284%2FCOVID-19-Vaccine&data=04%7C01%7CKraig.Knowlton%40ks.gov%7C75f8f6da841f4d9682b008d8a2333a9a%7Cdcae8101c92d480cbc43c6761ccccc5a%7C0%7C0%7C637437688332827744%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=zFzRAFww71OKKdOmBPItDx1ci9DEdg%2B72Lri4GypVHQ%3D&reserved=0

